
Addendum  

LA01/2020/0752/F 
 

1.0 Update 

 

1.1 A further letter of support was received on 8th February 2022 from 
Irwin Pollock in relation to this application. This letter states the 
following;  
 

• Victor has been a big part of the family farm since he was a 
young boy and still continues to look after my cattle and 
sheep while I am at work every day.  

• It is essential to the farm business that Victor is near hand all 
the time to look after things.  

• If the pickup business is closed it will cause great hardship to 
our family, including our farm.  

 
1.2 The commercial vehicle sales business operates separately from 

the farm business and are not considered reliant on each other to 
operate.  This letter of support does not change the Planning 
Department’s position in relation to the retention of the vehicle 
sales business.   

 

2.0  Recommendation  

2.1 That the Committee note the contents of this Addendum and agree 

with the recommendation to refuse the proposed development in 

accordance with paragraph 1.1 of the Planning Committee report.  

 


